
  

Avon Park and Recreation Commission 

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322 

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Carl Fischer Chairperson 

Ben Chapman Commissioner Stephen McCarthy Commissioner 

Barbara Littlefield Commissioner Jennifer Mayo Program Director  

 

October 22, 2019 

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, 

Barbara Littlefield, Dan Hart and Youth Program Director Jen Mayo present.   

 

Minutes from the October 8, 2019 meeting were approved. 

Early Childhood Playground  

Mr. Enos was here to discuss updates for the playground project. 

• DPW will be handling the site work before the installation date, upon approval from the 

Butler School 

• Volunteers: AMHS National Honor Society (pending approval) and staff from the Butler 

School will work with two site coordinators 

• Board of Selectmen meeting on October10, 2019, Mr. Enos will discuss the name for the 

new playground 

• Tentative equipment delivery date, November 13, 2019 

• Tentative installation date, November 16, 2019 

• Fencing will be put off until spring 

• New timbers and mulch will be done right away 

Barbara made a motion to accept color option #4 for the Early Childhood Playground at the 

Butler School. Ben second the motion. All members in favor. 

Dumpster (Miller Tracy) 

Dan will set a date and delivery of a 15-yard dumpster and look in to fixing the door on the shed. 

DPW has offered to help if provided a week notice. Jen will reach out for volunteers that may 

need community service hours. 
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Fagan Drive Shed 

Dan is working on a company to complete the work on the shed.  

AMHS yearbook request 

Tabled to a future meeting. 

Playground Inspections 

Jen and Mr. Enos will work with DPW to see what they can help us with and then the board will 

move forward from there. Dan will reach out to Creative Recreation to get a quote on repairs. 

Dan will have Girl Scouts paint signs for Miller Tracy and get them installed. 

Trunk or Treat 

This was a successful event and $431.56 was spent on the trunk this year. 

FMN 2020 

Ben made a motion to secure July 25, 2020 as Family Movie Night with a rain date of August 1, 

2020. Dan second the motion. All members in favor. 

 

Discussions 

• Bartlett Street tennis courts 

• Teen/family trip to LaSalette 

• Jen will follow up with Shanna about posting Teen Winter Counselors positions 

• Dan will create a plan to move forward with Miller Tracy playground rehabilitation    

• New plan needed for the Stephen K. Mills playground on Fagan Drive  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Mayo 

Program Director 

Avon Park and Recreation. 



 


